
Saturday 19 March, 9 am - 10 am
Snells Beach School Netball Courts

GIVE

HOCKEY

A

GO!!!

Please note: Children must be wearing closed shoes, suitable for running on courts, no sprigs.
A mouthguard is also recommended but for this “give hockey a go” session, not compulsory. 

For this session, all children must be accompanied by an adult and supervised at all times.
No smoking, no dogs permitted, no bikes, scooters or skateboards – School property must be respected at all times.
Registrations, including payment of subs for Snells Beach Hockey for the 2016 season close Wednesday 30 March.
Teams are mixed, all games are held in Warkworth on Saturday mornings, first game is 7 May, last game is mid September.
This ‘Give Hockey A Go” is open to Snells Beach School Students only, Years 0 -6

Come and see what hockey is all about!

Play a game (BYO stick or some will be available) – adults welcome to join in 

Registration and Information Packs will be available on the day

Levels Offered:
Funsticks 
(plastic sticks and balls) Players Yr 0-2
Junior Hockey Players Yr 3-4
Senior Hockey Players Yr 5-6

If you are interested  in your child playing hockey  but can’t make this event,
phone Angela Brangwynne  021734837 or email angbrang@xtra.co.nz

Coaches also needed!!
No experience required, 

training will be provided 
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